03/28/19

WAREHAM FIRE DEPARTMENT
PRUDENTIAL COMMITTEE
March 28, 2019

MINUTES | 7:00 PM

Members: George Barrett (Chair); Rick England; Ron Enos; Ken Baptiste (clerk)
Non-Members: Wendy Lemieux; Chief Rowley; Mrs. Bird
7:05 Meeting called to order (George)

¢ George asked if anyone recording? No
7:10  Correspondence

e Invoice from Warcham Week for Warrant of District Meeting $2944.00 Motion to
pay Ron; second Rick (4-0-0),

o Invoice from Wareham Week for Warrant posting Special District Meeting, $152.00.
Motion to pay Ron; second Rick (4-0-0);

¢ Invoice from Grafic Sign Company for work on sign for District Meeting$35.00.
Motion to pay Ron; second Rick (4-0-0);

¢ Discussion on abatements for water betferments.

7:18  Clerk/Treasurer Report

¢ Wendy discussed storm door removal on her office;
»  Wendy discussed meeting with Moderator;
»  Wendy discussed Candidate’s Night

7:25  Chief’s Report
s See Attachment A

8:05  Citizen Participation

¢ Discussion on station and needs for fire department

8:10 Motion to Adjourn by Ron; second Ken (4-0-0).
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Chiefs Report for March 28, 2019

Friday, March 22™

New Sguad 2 had to go back to MHQ for an exhaust pipe issue.
Received Letter of Resignation of Call Firefighter/ Active Reserve Paul Finnegan

Sunday, March 241"

New overdose kits were put in service on first line apparatus.

Monday, March 25

Ballistic Vest policy draft was reviewed
Active Shooter policy draft was reviewed

Tuesday, March 26

Breaker 404 with a crew along with C-2 participated in live fire training at Joint Base
Cape Cod.

Town officials made one last look at Station 3 and how they will setup voting. Voting is
Tuesday April 2", both trucks at Station 3 will be moved to Main Street for the day.

Wednesday, March 27t

Engine 2 was repaired and back in service at Station 2

Engine 3 was relocated back to Station 3

Breaker 403 was relocated to Station 2

Breaker 402 was taken out of service for tire replacement

Email was received from the Selectmen’s office stating that Alan Slavin wants a meeting
within the next few weeks to discuss regional dispatch.

Thursday, March 28

Fire Prevention Meeting regarding letter to Businesses with hard wired fire alarm boxes
was held, letters to go out soon.



